
Announcement for October 14, 2021 

 

Good afternoon!  If your child is currently quarantined due to close contact, 

please read the important reminder linked below.  
 
Please remember that students who are currently quarantined should not be in 

attendance at a school activity such as tonight’s football game. If this applies to 

your student, school personnel has notified you of your child’s quarantine at 

some point in the last 10 days. Students who were moved to distance learning 

this week and whose parent or guardian has not been contacted directly about 

quarantine are not restricted from attending a school activity. If your child is 

experiencing any symptoms, such as fever or cough, please keep your child 

home from school and school activities. Thank you for your assistance in 

helping our school minimize the spread of COVID and other illnesses.  
 


